
Dear Parents and Carers. 

As you may be aware the choir has been working towards the Music for Youth concert in Truro. 

We have been learning two very tricky songs and the children have put in a lot of effort. 

The concert will be held on Friday 9th March at the Truro Methodist church and starts at 10am.  

There will be a number of other schools taking part, so it’s always a fantastic and well attended 

event.  

As your child is in the choir it would be wonderful if they attended, as we really need all their 

fabulous voices.  

We need to arrive by 9:30 am and will need assistance with transport, to keep the cost down. 

We would also like to have lunch, in Truro, as a treat. Although we don’t know where yet, we 

envisage the cost to be approx. £10 per child. Of course you are welcome to come with us!  

 

Please fill in the slips below and return to the drop box or myself, as soon as possible. 

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Forbes. 

 

 

I GIVE/ DO NOT GIVE permission for my child _______________________to attend the concert on 

March 9th. 

I CAN help with transport__________________ (please tick) 

I NEED my child to be transported________________(please tick) 

I GIVE/ DO NOT GIVE permission for my child to have lunch in Truro and understand there will be a 

cost to pay nearer to the time.  

 

 

 

 


